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Minutes  of Website Development Committee held on Monday 21
st

 February 2011 in the Village Hall 

commencing at 6.30pm. 

 

PRESENT:   Councillors N Poole (Chair), Mrs G Sherwood, G Day, J England & J Mountain and the Clerk. 

 

181. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

 Received from Councillor T Foster 

 

182. FEEDBACK 

 It was agreed that all feedback to date has been positive. 

 

Concern was raised for the future of the website in the event of the website provider going out of 

business and it was agreed to ask for a back up disk of the basic website.  It was noted that the 

copyright does belong to the Parish Council 

 

183. DEVELOPMENT 

 The Clerk advised that she had added a full list of Messingham post codes to the Map page. 

 

 It was suggested that a history of the Coat of Arms would be a useful addition to the History page. 

 

It was noted that the events page is still showing events for 2010 – to be updated and to include 

the Holme Meadow events in June. 

 

It was agreed that web links to the local leisure businesses i.e. Grange Park and Nature Reserve 

would be useful. 

 

184. DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 Agreed that a meeting would be arranged as and when required. 

 

 

THIS CONCLUDED THE BUSINESS OF THE MEETING 

 


